
 
 
 

 
 
 

MAHEC Dental Assistant to Receive MPH Degree  
Before Starting Dental School this Fall  

 

(April 15, 2024): The first graduating class of the UNC Asheville - UNC Gillings Master of Public Health 

program, will receive a jointly conferred degree in May. Among the graduates will be MAHEC dental 

assistant Juhi Barot, who will continue her education this fall at UNC Adams School of Dentistry. 

 

Juhi graduated with a biology 

degree from Warren Wilson 

College. As a student, she 

identified ways to advocate 

for greater reimbursement of 

dental health services by 

Medicaid and developed a 

plan for a patient advisory 

board for the Gender Health 

Clinic at MAHEC. Our 

congratulations to Juhi! 
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